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The Angmering School - How Safe is WhatsApp for Children - NSPCC 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We would like to share with you information on WhatsApp, which has been provided by the 
NSPCC. 

WhatsApp is one of the most popular instant messaging apps, used by over 2 billion people 
in 180 countries. It allows you to send and receive messages, as well as make voice and 
video calls. You can connect with people individually or join group chats where lots of people 
can contribute.  

All you need to set up a WhatsApp account is a phone number. However, children and 
young people can easily subvert the restrictions placed on its access. Although rated at 16+, 
all that is required is a phone number. All it takes is one child in a class to be on whatsapp, 
and all the others will wish to join. This can lead to increased vulnerabilities for child users.  

The NSPCC has released its own analysis about the dangers of the app. If interested, 
please follow the link below: 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/online-safety-blog/2023-01-12-i
s-whatsapp-safe-for-my-child/  

 
 
Kind regards, 
 
The Angmering School 
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